
Overnight Parking Rules and Requirements 

 

Effective for the 2022 Race Meet – as of February 10, 2022 

 

Hastings Entertainment Inc., the Hastings Racecourse track operator, is allowing a 

limited number of overnight parkers to stay in the southwest part of the Backstretch 

Parking lot which is adjacent to the East Gate. 

Parking in this area is controlled and authorized by HEI. Violators of HEI requirements 

will be subject to removal at their own cost. Additionally, you may be required to move 

your vehicle/trailer from time to time, with reasonable notice, and so it must always be 

kept in move-ready condition. 

This information sheet is not considered to be a complete list of requirements and each 

potential overnight parker is required to complete an application form and signed waiver 

as well as an agreement to abide by the terms of parking.  Specifically, the following key 

terms are some of what will be required: 

• There is a limit of 12 spots, and they will be marked and assigned. 

• Your vehicle/trailer must maintain a valid registration and license plate. 

• You will be provided one electrical hook up and it must meet listed requirements 

– there will be no lines allowed over fences. 

• Your area must stay neat and tidy. 

Please see forms that are also posted here plus will be available in the race office and 

at the East Gate security. 

While a final determination has not been made, a nominal monthly fee may be charged 

for this type of parking. 

The HBPA-BC is supportive of the need for more control over this matter and has the 

industry’s support in creating a safe and secure power source separate from that area’s 

barn power supply. 

Remember, all spots are subject to approval by HEI. 

 

 

Regards 

HBPA-BC 

Dated:  February 14, 2022 


